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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 11:50 AM
To: Carolyn Fong
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; NinyoandMoore Geotechnical
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000382 and GeoTracker ID  T0600100980 Bill Chun Service, 

Alameda

Ms. Fong, 
  
Based on your request, we will extend the shedule for submittal of the Work Plan to February 23, 2012. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Carolyn Fong [carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 9:31 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; NinyoandMoore Geotechnical 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000382 and GeoTracker ID T0600100980 Bill Chun Service, Alameda 

Dear Mr. Wickham, 
 
Today (Jan. 23, 2012) I signed a contract with Kris Larson, PG, of Ninyo & Moore , as 
the consultant to prepare and submit the well inspection and groundwater sampling 
work plan. 
 
The search and review of proposal bids took more weeks and were more confounding 
than I expected.  On Jan. 19th, I received  a Letter of commitment from the manager of 
UST Cleanup Fund transferring claimant to the  Lily Angela Chun 1991 LivingTrust. 
 
Unfortunately, I was not able to give Mr. Larson sufficient lead time to complete the 
work in order to meet the Jan. 31, 2012 due date. The good news is that Mr. Larson 
informed me that he will start the work this week. 
If there is an issue with submitting the work plan after Jan. 31st, please let me know.  I 
will ask Mr. Larson to contact you, if necessary. 
I appreciate your response to this email. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn C. Fong, Trustee 
(626) 285-2658 
711 E. Hermosa Dr. 
San Gabriel, CA  91775 
carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net 
  
 


